
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT  

November 13, 2012 
 
 
Agenda Item: 4.3 
 
Subject:  Acceptance of Grant Renewal - Career Technical Community Collaborative 

Programs, Grant Agreement No. 12-140-482, Chabot College 
 
 
Background: Chabot College applied for and was awarded a renewal grant for the Career 
Technical Community Collaborative Programs Grant in the amount of $411,350 to continue the 
work that began with initial SB70 grant funding, which was awarded to Chabot College in June 
2008.   

New funding will allow activities to extend another 24 months and continue the work of building 
a strong Career and Technical Education (CTE) Community Collaborative Partnership, which 
includes Chabot College, Las Positas College and K-12 schools, ROP’s, Adult Schools Business 
and  Industry, and Centers for Economic Development within the CLPCC service areas. Project 
activities will take place between November 1, 2012 and November 30, 2014. Activities include: 
Career exploration development for 7th and  8th  graders; Establish and/or strengthen existing 
programs in the 15 industry sectors identified by the California Department of Education with 
specific focused attention on the Health, Engineering and Business Sectors; Grant activities will 
include: developing  model programs, articulating course work, aligning curriculum, and 
developing advisory committees to link education with business, industry and labor; Offer 
Teacher and Faculty Externships with Business and Industry; and offer CTE professional 
development opportunities.  

The Board of Trustees has previously approved the Career Technical Community Collaborative 
Project on February 21, 2012 under item 4.2 for $411,350; April 19, 2011 under item 4.2 for 
$400,000; and April 21, 2009 under item 4.2 for $400,000. 

Recommended Action:  That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed Career Technical 
Community Collaborative Programs Grant Renewal Agreement No. 12-140-482, Chabot College 
in the amount of $411,350 for the period November 1, 2012 through November 30, 2014.  It is 
further recommended that the Board authorize the Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to 
execute the agreement on behalf of the District. 
 
 
 
   
Submitted:  Jeffrey M. Kingston/Date Approved:  Judy E. Walters/Date 
    
    
 APPROVED  DISAPPROVED  TABLED 



 
 
 
 


